
Tiger family, 

I hope you had a great week off. We are four weeks away from our 1  game.
Player attendance and a positive mindset is needed as we prepare for the
next couple of weeks. Parent participation is needed as well. Everyone has to
do their part the 212                     way! 
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Monday - Thursday: 7:30 - 12:00 practice. Be on time! Breakfast and lunch will
be served. Make sure you are hydrating!

July 15  padded camp at Harris County. Buses leave at 6AM!th

Rank One has to be updated ASAP, or you will not be able to practice. 

I have placed the order for the player pack. You will not get your player pack
until you pay your fees. We will send out a list of what each player owes this
week. If you didn’t participate in the text-a-thon or the volleyball
setup/breakdown, then you owe $750. 

Picture day is this Wednesday at 9am. Seniors wear white jerseys and white
pants. Seniors need to have white socks! Underclassmen wear black jerseys.
Underclassmen need to have black socks! 

Merchandise store will be open July 21 . You can order cleats (black or
white), gloves, girdles (you need to have your own this year), etc. 
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we're so glad you're here!
Coach’s Corner...

The Touchdown Club meets with parents, guardians, and
anyone who would like to be involved in the football
program every 2  Tuesday of the month. We meet at Tiger
Den at 6pm. Join us and get the latest updates on what’s
happening...ask questions...be involved. 
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T H I S  T U E S D A Y ,  J U L Y  8  @  6 P M ;  T I G E R  D E NT H

Parent Meeting



Anthony’s Pizza is a big supporter of the FCHS football program. Spirit nights are not only a
great way to say thank you to our supporters, but also a chance to socialize with friends and
teammates off the field. The Touchdown Club earns a portion of the total sales between 5pm

and 8pm, so share on social media or invite your friends, family and neighbors too. 

J U L Y  1 5  5  -  8  P MT H

S E E  Y O U  T H E R E ! !

Spirit Night @ Anthony’s Pizza



Unlimited rides, 2 slices of pizza and a drink
for $25. This is NOT a fundraiser, just a day

for the boys to have fun together. Payments
collected by the TDC. 

From July 10  through August 8 , we are
partnering with The Bloom Closet to collect

new or gently used denim, dress shirts,
shoes, or toiletries. Drop off @ Tiger Den.
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J U L Y  1 7  A F T E R  P R A C T I C ET H B A T T L E  O F  T H E  C L A S S E S

F U N  A T  F U N  S P O T ! H E L P  F O S T E R  C H I L D R E N

Day of Fun Back to school drive

The Touchdown Club is teaming up with Top Sports to create a football program for the upcoming
season. Part of the program will consist of tributes for our rising seniors.

If you’re interested in highlighting your senior athlete in a special keepsake this year, go to
www.fchsfootball.com. Click on the Registration link then “Senior Tribute Ads”.  (While you’re there,
don’t forget to complete the Parent and Player Information if you haven’t already)

Senior tributes are available as a half page for $100 or a quarter page for $75. See flyer below

Contact Heather or Kalisha with any questions or email fchstouchdown@gmail.com. 

 R E C O G N I Z E  Y O U R  S E N I O R  I N  O U R  P R O G R A M  T H I S  S E A S O N !

Touchdown Club Update...

Want to help plan events such as Homecoming, Senior Night, Tailgating,
Fundraising Events, etc.? Contact a member of the TDC or email us at

fchstouchdown@gmail.com to get started.

H A V E  A N Y  Q U E S T I O N S  A B O U T  T H E  T O U C H D O W N  C L U B ?

Volunteer with us today

L E T ' S  C H A T !



The Touchdown Club is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization

FCHSTOUCHDOWN@GMA I L . COM/WWW.FCHSFOOTBALL . COM


